FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

October 08, 2020

Attn: Dr. Harry B. Marr Jr.
Epirus, Inc.

12831 Weber Way
Hawthorne, CA 90250

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Dear Dr. Harry B. Marr Jr.,
This refers to application, File No. 1488-EX-ST-2020, for an experimental authorization.
You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The
FCC is not authorized to approve systems that cause interference or jamming. These systems may only
be approved by NTIA for military or other law enforcement type systems. You should seek guidance from
NTIA to test your system.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 57819

Sincerely,

Anthony Serafini
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch



